
Ranger Report 

May 25, 2014  –  May 31, 2014 

 What a week!   The Memorial Day week end really kept me busy.  I had a chance to meet a lot of 

new members and see a lot of old faces.  It seemed like every day the weather was nice until about 2:30 

in the afternoon and then the rains, thunder and winds came. 

 The bi-weekly stocking of the catfish was done on Wednesday.  The catfish we stocked a day 

early because of our vendor’s schedule.  Shrimp, liver, and worms are what the fish are biting on right 

now.  One guy caught 3 catfish on trout power bait, so you can never tell what they might bite on.  I’ve 

been getting feedback from the members of some ornery catfish breaking 25lb test fishing line.  

 It was good to see all the campers out here on Memorial Day Weekend.  Just to let you know, if 

you would like an electrical camping site, go on down and pick your site.  Leave something on the site so 

others will know that you want that site.  Then go to the Lake Store and pay.  It’s cheap at $6 a night.  All 

other camping is free.  

 The biggest violation was the 2 fishing poles per person rule.  Being a privately owned lake (you 

own it) we don’t honor the 3 pole permit.  

 Good luck and happy fishing. 

Creel:  Catfish – 183, Bass – 6, Blue Gill – 39, Crappie – 3. 

Aprils Creel: Catfish – 266, Bass – 70, Crappie – 81, Blue Gill – 118, Trout – 72. 

                                          


